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11th January 2023  

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers 

As part of our commitment to helping your child to succeed at school, each child has been provided with a 

red maths and blue grammar, punctuation and spelling book, which is theirs to use at home throughout 

their time in Year 5. These are reference books, which we would like returned at the end of the academic 

year. Please note it is important your child takes care of these reference books, as books that are lost or 

intentionally damaged will need to be paid for at a cost of £5.95 per book.  

Your child has also been given a maths question book and a grammar, punctuation and spelling question 

workbook. Both of these question books are for your child to keep. These will be used as part of your 

child’s homework. Each week, your child will be set pages from each book to complete by their class 

teacher. The reference books have been provided to support with the completion of this homework. 

We do hope that you will support your child by ensuring that they complete the tasks set by their teacher 

and by looking after the books that have been sent home. If you have any questions about these books or 

would like to talk to your child’s class teacher about how you could support your child further, please do 

approach our office staff, who will be happy to arrange an appointment for you to speak with your child’s 

class teacher.  

Kind regards 

Miss Tonks and Miss Morgan 


